
From: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
To: 	 Lumpkin, Beverley (SMO) 
Sent: 	 5/12/2011 1:07:27 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: ok 

Of course. Thanks, Beverley. 

From: Lumpkin, Beverley (SMO) 
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2011 7:07 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Subject: FW: ok 

But I need to go back and pull for you items that he already had ... tomorrow ok? 
B. 

From: Lumpkin, Beverley (SMO) 
Sent: Friday, May 06, 2011 6:05 PM 
To: Sarnacki, Jeffrey P. (ATF) 
Subject: ok 

I've now double- and triple-checked everything that's ever come into the AG's Suggestion Box. You have it all. I'm 
99.99% confident that nothing beyond what you have seen came from ATF employees or mentioned problems with 
Fast & Furious, gunrunning, or Agents Newell & Gillett. Hope this helps. Let me know if I can do anything else. 

Best, 
Beverley 

DOJ-FF-31647 
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